

## ROTARY CLUB OF EAST PROVIDENCE/SEEKONK SEEKONK LIONS CLUB CHARITABLE TRUST



RC of EP/S PO Box 14303 East Providence, RI 02914 SLCCT PO Box 326 Seekonk, MA 02771-0326

June 8, 2020

Dear Community Partner,

The East Providence/Seekonk Rotary Club and the Seekonk Lions Club have made the decision to cancel our Charitable Golf Tournament scheduled for Monday, July 27, 2020 at Wannamoisett Country Club.

After consulting with members in the Rotary Club the East Providence-Seekonk and the Seekonk Lions Club members in an abundance of caution of concern for the health and safety of our Golfers and Volunteers of the Tournament due to COVID-19 we felt this is the best way to proceed during such an unprecedented global situation. We are truly disappointed that we are unable to hold this year's event to benefit the recipients of our charitable fundraising, and also our Golfers, Major Sponsors, and Tee-Sign Sponsors. However, we are confident it is the right decision based on the information we have today.

We have rescheduled the golf tournament for next year, so mark your calendar for Monday, July 26, 2021.

Yours Truly,

Renate Alexander, President Rotary Club of East Providence/Seekonk

Gary Sagar, President Seekonk Lions Club Charitable Trust